
HB 1089 

Energy and Natural Resources 

Chairman Porter and Committee Members 

I am in support of HB 1089 

 

My understanding of this bill is to prohibit the state or any political subdivision 
from adopting laws or policies that could infringe on private property rights 
based on international plans. It explicitly prevents state and local 
governments from expending public funds or providing financial aid to 
organizations implementing such international policies. This bill is designed 
to protect local autonomy and private property rights by creating barriers to 
the implementation of certain internation environmental and health 
guidelines. I believe this is a very sound constitutional bill. 

Thank You, Gordon Greenstein  
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